
Acushnet Fire & EMS utilize
CARES  Act  funds  for  COVID
testing trailer
“If you have driven by the station the past few days you have
probably noticed our newest addition.

With CARES Act funds made available by the Board of Selectmen,
we  have  purchased  an  18-foot  trailer  from  which  we  will
continue  our  COVID  testing  initiative  during  the  colder
months.

The trailer is set up as two evaluation rooms with heat, air
conditioning and forced air ventilation. We will be adding a
few items, changing the logos and rolling this testing unit
out as soon as possible.

The trailer has never been used, the previous owner ordered
but never used!” -Acushnet Fire & EMS Department.
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